
From: RICK TELEGAN
To: Nelson, Julie
Subject: PADA MODIFICATION
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:56:36 PM

Julie….Please accept this email as my request, as applicant, for a continuance
of the “Modification to the Pre-annexation Development Agreement for the
Absolute-Bright Annexation” from the September 21, 2020 City Council
meeting to the October 5, 2020 City Council meeting. Thx
 
RICK TELEGAN, PARTNER
3rd MILLENNIUM INVESTMENTS

Disclaimer

The information contained herein and attached is information provided from sources deemed reliable. We, however, do not guarantee
any of the information and must disclaim for obvious legal reasons. All information should be independently verified. This email may
contain information that is confidential or attorney-client privileged and may constitute inside information. The contents of this email are
intended only for the recipient(s) listed above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are directed not to read, disclose, distribute or
otherwise use this transmission. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the
transmission. Delivery of this message is not intended to waive any applicable privileges.

 

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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